
From: Jeff Bishop jeff@placestudio.com
Subject: ROSS-ON-WYE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

Date: 10 April 2018 16:26
To: jonty@hayfarms.co.uk
Cc: Melvin REYNOLDS chair@rossneighbourhoodplan.org.uk

Dear Jonty Hay,

When we spoke a few weeks ago I said we would be in touch with the more formal information about the potential inclusion of part of your 
family land in the Ross-on-Wye Neighbourhood Plan.

The formal letter from the Town Council is attached as well as the material referred to in that letter - the draft text for all of the sites section 
in the plan. 

As the Town Council letter says, please come back to us if you have any queries. (if you wish to phone, the mobile number is best.)

Regards

Jeff Bishop

NP letter - Cleeve
Field.docx

Ross Plan Sites
Section.pdf
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This email and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient please notify us immediately. Please note that the recipient of this message is responsible for checking this email 
and its attachments for viruses.Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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